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Invitation to attend a public forum to discuss transition 
to the national registration and accreditation scheme 

Dear Colleagues 

Professor Brin Grenyer, Chair, Psychology Board of Australia will address a public forum in Melbourne on 23 
June 2011 to discuss the transition of VIC practitioners to the national registration and accreditation scheme.  

All psychologists and students are invited to attend.  

 

Topics to be covered will include: 

 transition to the new scheme  

 area of practice endorsements  

 new mandatory CPD requirements 

 provisional psychologists and higher degree students 

 role of the Psychology Board of Australia; and 

 roles of state and national offices. 

 

Due to the high number of psychologists expected at this event and the limited time to answer the numerous 
questions that are anticipated, all questions must be submitted in advance to Kate Hateley at 
psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au by COB Friday 17 June 2011. 

 
DATE:   Thursday 23 June 2011 

TIME:   5:30-7:30pm  

VENUE:  ZINC (STUDIOS 1 & 2) 
Federation Square 
Swanston Street, Melbourne 
T: 03 9654 9333 
 

RSVP*: 17 June 2011  
Kate Hateley 
E: psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au  
T: 03 8708 9235 

 
* As spaces are limited people who have not pre-registered for the forum will not be admitted. 

Please feel free to pass this message on to colleagues who may also be interested. 

Parking: The Federation Square on site car parking facility boasts 500 car spaces and is accessible from 
Russell Street and Batman Avenue. The evening rate for entry after 4pm is $12.00. Alternatively 
Secure Parking at 172-192 Flinders Street offer evening rates of $10 for entry after 4pm.  
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